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The SSL (Service, Study, and Learning) program was organized by the PG 

Department of Computer Applications students inside our college campus on 

14.03.2025. The program aimed to educate students about fundamental computer 

concepts, including hardware, software, input/output devices, and the effects of 

prolonged mobile phone usage. 

 

 

The students educated the school kids with various forms like chart works, 

games and conducted quiz to cheer up the school kids to learn. The following are 

the activities were conducted during the program. 



 

Input and Output Devices: Explanation of various input and output devices and 

their functions. 

 



 

 

Hardware and Software: Differentiation between hardware and software, with 

examples. 

 



 

Effects of Prolonged Mobile Phone Use: Discussing health and psychological 

impacts. 

 

Computer Parts: Understanding the basic components of a computer. 



 



 

 

 

 

Quiz/Game: An interactive session was conducted to assess the understanding of 

the students. 



Outcome of the Program 

 Increased awareness about computer components. 

 Improved understanding of hardware and software differentiation. 

 Students actively participated and clarified their doubts. 

 Engagement through an interactive quiz, making learning fun and 

effective. 

 Awareness regarding the health implications of mobile phone overuse. 

 

The SSL program successfully educated students on key computer-related topics 

and the impact of technology on health. The interactive session ensured 

engagement and retention of knowledge. Overall, it was a fruitful initiative that 

enhanced students' learning experience. 

We extend our gratitude to the faculty members Dr. S. Vanaja and Dr. A. Punitha, 

Students [Anupriya J, Ashwini Prriyanga M, Bhuvaneswari R, Dhanalakshmi M, Hemavathy 

S, Jayashree A, Manjusha J, Nandhini B, Pooja R, Poonguzhali M, Raajitha M, Rajeswari B, 

Ranjini N, Simranu V, Sindhu S, Supriya E, Yashitha N, Yuvashree M] of the PG 

Department of Computer Applications for their valuable contributions and active 

participation in making this program a success. 


